
I am writing in support of this bill to expand funding for Oregon schools. The current 
funding and state of our schools is shameful. For a state with all the natural resources, 
business growth, and tourism, the schools are downright average to below average. 
Small investments in education have proven long term social, economic, and health 
benefits, all of which lead to a better Oregon for all.  
 
Sincerely, 
Becca Spain  
2141 SE Cypress Ave 
Portland, Oregon 97214 
 


